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SPDR® S&P 500® ETF TRUST  

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT – CESSATION AND APPOINTMENT OF DESIGNATED 

MARKET MAKER 

PDR Services LLC, the sponsor of the SPDR® S&P 500® ETF Trust (the “Trust”), refers to 

Page S-17 of the prospectus of the Trust registered with the Monetary Authority of Singapore 

on February 18, 2021 which states that the designated market maker of the Trust on the 

Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited is Société Générale or such other eligible party 

as may be designated from time to time, and wishes to announce that: 

(a) Société Générale will cease to be a designated market maker of the Trust with effect 

from June 7, 2021; and 

(b) Flow Traders Asia Pte. Ltd. will be appointed as a designated market maker of the 

Trust with effect from May 17, 2021. 

If any clarification is required, please contact the trustee of the Trust, State Street Global 

Advisors Trust Company, at telephone number +65 6826 7555 or at 

statestreetetfsg@ssga.com during office hours. 

Issued for and on behalf of 

PDR Services LLC

May 11, 2021 

IMPORTANT: This announcement is published for your information only. If you are in any 

doubt about this announcement, you should consult your stockbroker, bank manager, solicitor, 

accountant or other independent advisers. The Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited 

takes no responsibility for the accuracy of any of the statements made or opinions expressed in 

this announcement. 


